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To Santa Cruz County First Responder Supporters: 

We are looking for your support. The Board of the Never Forget Memorial Relay have been 

working on the 3rd Annual First Responder Relay to raise awareness and funds for the Fallen 
Officer Foundation, a local organization dedicated to providing support and financial assistance to 
Santa Cruz County First Responders and their families during times of crisis and special need. 

Our community is protected everyday by a courageous and amazing group of men and women 

serving on the front line in Law Enforcement, Fire, Paramedics and Public Safety. Additionally, we 
have many who serve as vital support, such as dispatchers, Probation, District Attorney's Office, 
and the Courts. On May 7, 2017, First Responders will join together and run in a relay to honor 
their fallen brothers and sisters and to raise funds for Santa Cruz County's Fallen Officer 
Foundation. 

We are soliciting donations to make this fundraising event possible. Your contribution is tax 

deductible (Fallen Officer Foundation ​Tax No. 13-4282250​) and all donations will go directly to 
the funding of this Never Forget Memorial Relay. 

Be a sponsor by purchasing advertising space during our event: 

● Gold - $1,000.00 – Advertisement space at event, website, FaceBook, Twitter, logo on shirt 
● Silver - $500.00 – Advertisement space at event, website, Facebook and Twitter 
● Bronze - $250.00 – Advertisement space at event 

Any donation amount is appreciated. Please make your donation out to ​FOF-Never Forget Relay 

and mail to P.O Box 7305, Santa Cruz, CA 95061. 

Thank you. 

 

Henry Montes, President 
and the Board Members of Never Forget Relay 
neverforgetrelay@gmail.com or (831) 216-6277 


